
Town of Oneonta 

Water Meter Replacement 
 

The Town of Oneonta has contracted with  
T & K Harrington to replace all water meters in 
the Woodland Water District.  This meter 
replacement is free and at no cost to the 
homeowner.   
 
This contractor may have already reached out 
to you or to schedule an appointment please 
call (607)656-7535. 
 
Someone age 18 or older must be present for 
the installation which usually takes about 1 hour 
during which time your water will be shut off. 
 
The water meter is typically located inside, near 
the main water shut-off valve. The meter needs 
to be accessible to the installer.    

 
 
 

This program is authorized by the Town of Oneonta 
For questions or concerns, please contact Terry Harkenreader 

(607)376-4404 or email  
waterops@townofoneonta.org 

 


